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This morning we celebrated the achievements of students in the school through our school Book Awards.  Three students from each class 

were recognised under the categories of Respect, Responsibility and Unity, and Excellence.  We also awarded prizes for students in    

Science, HASS, Chinese and Physical Education.  Congratulations to all award recipients. 

On Monday we will celebrate the Year Six Graduation with an assembly after school.  This is an important occasion for students and    

families as we signal the end of our students’ primary school education and wish them well as they enter secondary school.  A number of 

our graduates will receive awards at this assembly, again recognising the exceptional students at our school. 

Despite the hot weather and the need to stay indoors, as well as the interruptions to the usual timetable, the students have done a really 

good job of maintaining the expectations for behaviour this week; we are sure it will continue next week.  Due to their fantastic           

behaviour all term, students are invited to take part in our end of year Team Deanmore award on the last day of school.  We are inviting 

students to bring along water pistols to enjoy some water play at the end of the day.  We will share some photos on Dojo next Thursday. 

Classroom teachers have been asked to commence sending home belongings in a manageable way.  This should also assist parents when 

looking to purchase book list items for 2020.   

I would like to thank Ms Jodee Eaves, Chair, and the School Board for their investment in our school this year.  We have engaged in    

robust conversations, ensuring we are doing all that we can to achieve the targets and milestones we have set.  I would like to thank 

Katherine Drakeford for her commitment and service during her tenure on the School Board.  I appreciate your input and hard work over 

the journey.   

The Deanmore Art Market was a huge success.  The community vibe and atmosphere was sensational.  I would like to thank Claire     

Lawson and her team of volunteers for pulling together such a well run event that showcased our school and community.  

Thank you to Steve Schupp and the P&C for working to provide community events and raise over $30 000 for the school this year.  I    

invite all parents and community members to get in touch with our P&C and become involved in the new year.   

We anticipate having class lists up on the library windows on Thursday next week.  This will allow students to find out where they are 

heading in the new year and who their classmates will be.  I am sure you can appreciate the logistics of class placements, and while we 

have accommodated requests where possible, staff are best placed to make the final decisions.  We have recruited a number of new staff 

who have the Deanmore ethos and will bring expertise and energy to our already fantastic team.  We will introduce new staff on Dojo 

over the summer break… stay tuned.  

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and safe and relaxing break over the summer.  We will welcome students back on Monday the                

3rd February 2020. 

 

 

Jacquie Cooper 

Principal 

 

 

First Day of Term 1 2020 is February 3, 2020 
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Deanmore Dental Therapy Centre 

c/- Deanmore Primary School 

21 Deanmore Rd, Karrinyup 

 

Temporary Dental Clinic Closure 

The Dental Therapy Centre will be closed 20th December 2019—31st January 2020. 

Reopening 3rd February 2020 8:00am 

For emergencies during clinic hours 8:00am—4:00pm please contact  

23rd December 2019 ph 9448 4566 

24th December 2019—24th January 2020 ph 9313 0555 

28th January 2020– 31st January 2020 ph 9448 4566 

Should an emergency arise after clinic hours or during a public holiday please contact 

the         emergency service on 1800 098 818, your local practitioner, or the Oral 

Health Centre of Western Australia on 6457 4400 

 

 

 

Please notify the front office via email if your child/children will not be 

attending Deanmore Primary School in 2020 

 



 

 
Merit and Value Awards 

Congratulations! 
 
 
 

    Merit    Value 

 

 Room  D1 Taylor Harper Jack Lovelock      

 Room D2 Henry Spencer Luke Bullock       

 Room          D3 Harry Petersen Natalia Martins-Oliveira   

 Room   D4 Calan Murdoch Ned Lawson     

 Room  D5 Blaize Cooper Shayla Zagari  

    

          Room    M1 Harrison Kobelke Emily Griffiths     

 Room M2 Jad Bariolo Zoe Bothwell    

      

 Room  M3 Matilda Murphy Jenny Arnold       

 Room  M4 Kai Scholz Paige Aston      

  

 Room          M5 Luke Nurse Dusty Gosling    

 Room  M6 Max Connelly Beth Caldwell    

 

 Room  K1 Caoimhe Yule Mali Zanker     

 Room  K2 Mia Exeter Abbie Ross    

 Room  K3 Bella Burns Anais Lucas      

 Room  K4 Eva Young Keifer Servatius       

 Room  G1 Jackson Birks Minnie Farrell       

 Room  G2 Rosie Keall Jordan Dykes      

 Room  G3 Elena Blackett Jett Mitchell     

    

  

 Science  Oliver Mingin   

 

 Lote  Lulu Smith-Hayes 

  

 Sport                            Thea Hough   

    

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 

The Mt Lawley District Cricket Club Coaching Camp 

Are you looking for a week of cricket for the kids in the school holidays?  

The Mt Lawley District Cricket Club is providing kids with some quality coaching and information so they can take what they 

learn away with them and use it in their cricket development. 

Camp Details: 
· January 13-16th, 2020, Breckler Park, Cornwall Street, Dianella 
· 8.30am – 12.30pm, Cost $143 for the week ($32.50 per day plus GST) 
· The camp is open to girls and boys between the ages of 7 till 14 years old 
Special deal: Early bird offer by COB Dec 31, 2019,   $130 Incl GST.   

 

The website address is as follows:  

http://www.mtlawleyhawks.com/content.aspx?file=531|51223k 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mtlawleyhawks.com%2Fcontent.aspx%3Ffile%3D531%257C51223k&data=02%7C01%7Ctonya.oneill%40education.wa.edu.au%7C9dea1b31506c47d1557908d7787e1e88%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C1%7C637


 


